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EGPiS2 – Sport is a girly thing! 
 
The project “Encouraging girls’ participation in sports/2 - EGPiS2”, ​was born in the wake of               
the success of the homonymous previous project EGPiS. Both projects are financed by the              
European Commission in the framework of ERASMUS+ Program.  
 
In the forthcoming 2 years, ​EGPiS2 will further investigate the barriers that prevent girls from               
practicing sports and will develop, test and assess a common methodology aimed at             
overcoming the mentioned barriers.  
 
EGPiS2 aims at detecting viable and practical methods and tools that can be replicated at               
European level by interested organizations and stakeholders. 
 

 
Project meeting Hranice (CZ) 2018 

 
 



                                                                                            

 
9 experienced partners from 9 European Countries​, with different backgrounds and 
competences, form EGPiS2 consortium: 
 
ENDAS (Italy)  
Catalca District Directorate of National Education (Turkey)  
Cyprus University of Technology (Cyprus)  
Hranice Development Agency (Czech Republic)  
Varmsland Sport Federation (Sweden)  
The Access to Sport (UK)  
Mirandela Municipality (Portugal)  
Bulgarian Sports Development Association (Bulgaria)  
Latvian Sports Federations Council (Latvia 
 
 

First project results soon announched 
 
Currently the project is focusing on the research on ​Social Factors Encouraging Girls’             
Participation in Sports. ​How does the social and cultural context influence girls’ decisions on              
sport practicing? How can parents and friends support girls in undertaking a healthy and active               
lifestyle? Which tools have teachers and trainers to promote sport practice? 
 
These are some of the questions that the research intends to investigate. Girls, teachers,              
trainers, parents and civil servants will be involved in this phase of the research, which ​results                
will be available on February 2019 on the project website​. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Watch EGPiS video “Sport makes you 
beautiful” on Youtube: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?tim
e_continue=2&v=JN3L531dNmc 

 
 
 

Are you interested in 
knowing more about 

EGPiS2?  
Stay tuned! 

www.egpis.eu 
egpis@endas.it 

 
If you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, 

please contact us. 

 

http://www.egpis.eu/


                                                                                            

 
 
 


